NOMINATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT

For the May 6, 2024 Executive Board election for Wanaque
School PTA, the nominating committee places the following
name in nomination.

For the office of Corresponding Secretary:
Kaitlyn Priestly

The committee has confirmed that the nominee has been a
member of this PTA and meets the requirements as stated in
the Local PTA Bylaws.

As for the office of Treasurer, at this time there have been no
nominations brought to us. The position is held by Kathleen
Loweth, who will stay on until someone comes forward for
Nomination.

Respectfully submitted by,
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